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26 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Wessex River Trust river session - Year 5 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 
 
Dear parents, 

 

We have secured a fantastic opportunity with Wessex River Trust for Year 5. We will be 
having a river education session for both classes, linking to our learning of rivers and 
covering river wildlife/features and water saving activities. These sessions will offer hands 
on, immersive activities that will engage our children with the natural world.  
 
We have an assembly on Tuesday 11th July to provide a great introduction before the 
riverbank session. These riverbank sessions will be happening on Tuesday 18th July 
2023. Lapwing class will go in the morning and Skylarks will go in the afternoon. The 
children will be walking from school to Fleming Park, to the river, which is where they will 
complete the sessions.  
 
In order for this to happen, we need your help. To make sure these sessions can go 
ahead, we need volunteers to help support our classes. If you are interested/free, please 
could you fill out an online form by clicking the link below:- 
 

Volunteering Form 
 

Please speak to anyone in the Year 5 team or reception if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Hooton & Miss Cottrell 
Year 5 Teachers 
Nightingale Primary School 
 
 

https://forms.gle/i6ygqjiEUYb44UV76

